
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have come to end of another productive term. Thank you for all your help and support as 
always, to ensure you children have access to our wonderful school and curriculum 
opportunities.This week has been no exception! 

On Tuesday our choir took part in The Songfest at St Johns Hall along with local primary and 
secondary schools. They sang with gusto and enthusiasm and the narrators spoke with 
confidence. As always the children’s behaviour was impeccable and they enjoyed watching older 
children performing. Thank you to Ms Judge for teaching and encouraging a love of music in the 
children. 

The boys and girls football teams competed against Alverton with the boys winning 2-1 and the 
girls losing 3-1. All the children stepped up and demonstrated great team work and resilience 
playing against older children-well done! 

The children who qualified for the Cornwall School Games cross country finals on Monday dug 
deep running in the rain and mud and persevered despite the conditions! They were all proud of 
their placings. Thank you to Mr Ansell for taking the children to so many sporting events this 
term. 

We have been celebrating Judaism as part of our RE week and the children welcomed Carolyn 
Shapiro and Susan in to share their expertise with them. Both were very impressed with the 
children’s knowledge, understanding and involvement in the workshops and their link of 
Mousehole School to the Jewish community during the war. The children also carried out 
workshops at St- Pol- de- Leon with the church community to celebrate Easter with a The 
Lion,The Witch and The Wardrobe theme. A big thank you to Mrs St Pierre for organising all 
the experts and liaising with Rev Yates to organise these fabulous opportunities. 

We had a special assembly for Rev Yates to say thank you for all his help and support over the 
years at Mousehole School, providing the children with many opportunities both in the church, 
at school and in holiday clubs. He is retiring in April and we shall miss him greatly. We wish him 
every happiness in his next adventures and look forward to welcoming him back in the future. 

Congratulations to Porth Chapel for winning the house points this term. They decided to have a 
disco as a team treat in recognition of the hard work they have put in this term. The other 
houses are getting closer each time and we look forward to seeing who will be champions in the 
Summer Term. 

Well done to Peter, Mason,Meadow and Ivy for winning our Readathon Challenge set by Mr 
Mullaney on World Book Day. Each child received a signed copy of Huw Lewis Jones books who 
visited us and shared his books on World Book Day. We can’t emphasise how important it is for 
your children to read daily and share stories. 

Have a lovely Easter break and we look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday 15th April. 

Sarah Trow 
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House Points:   


Congratulations to Porth 
Chapel for winning this 
terms house points!

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Summer Term beg: Mon15th April 
See website 
2023-2024 INSET Days: 
Wednesday 24th July 2024 



Whole School 
attendance: 
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